
19 January 2024 
  
Dear Margaret: 
  
Happy Friday and Happy New Year from the William & Mary Bray School Lab! We wanted to let 
you know about two upcoming W&M Bray School Lab events as we kick off 2024 – the Year of 
the Bray School, marking 250 years since the school closed in 1774.  
  
Monday, January 22nd, 2024 at 6:00 PM 
Bray School Stories: Finding Isaac Bee 
Online on Zoom 
Join W&M Bray School Lab Genealogist Elizabeth Drembus in the next installment of our 
monthly Zoom series, focusing each month on a new scholar from the Williamsburg Bray 
School! The event is free, but registration is required. Register here: 
https://go.wm.edu/DhW1TH 
  
  
Saturday, February 17th, 2024 at 11:00 AM 
Williamsburg Bray School Community Event 
Lane Auditorium, Bruton Heights School | 301 First Street, Williamsburg, VA 23185 
Meet the people connected to the Williamsburg Bray School Initiative, learn about ongoing 
discoveries, and find out how you can help shape how we understand and interpret the 
Williamsburg Bray School.  
  
This is an opportunity to listen, learn, and make connections as a community!  
  
Descendant Community members are encouraged to attend. 
  
Refreshments will be served.  
  
Registration is strongly recommended: https://go.wm.edu/nsDgtT 
  
2024 is going to be an exciting, busy year for the W&M Bray School Lab and the entire 
Williamsburg Bray School Initiative. Keep up to date with all our events on our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/wmbraylab 
  
Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions!  
  
Sincerely yours,  
  
Danny Devlin, Ph.D. 
He/Him/His 
Senior Director of Outreach & Engagement 
Strategic Cultural Partnerships 
William & Mary  
757-221-5758 
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You are receiving this email because you have previously signed up to receive emails from W&M Bray School 
Lab. To unsubscribe, reply to this email with “unsubscribe” in the subject line. 
  
  
  


